M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Bonnie Rickert, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
October 1, 2018
RE:
BG-1 Application for Boone County Bus Maintenance Addition

This project consists of a planned addition to the north side of the existing bus maintenance facility.  It includes expanded parts and expanded meeting rooms with minor renovations on the interior.

I recommend the board approve the BG-1 for the above project, as presented.
